
 

 

Building The Plane Whilst Flying It: QTL_net Supports A Rapid 

Transition To Online Teaching (4 min read) 

As lockdown hit each of our campuses back in March, the Network of 

Quality, Teaching and Learning (QTL_net) at the Aga Khan University 

was ready with a preparedness plan to support faculty in the transition to 

‘emergency teaching’ remotely. Today, as all academic entities at AKU 

are offering online or remote classes to their students, it has been a 

learning experience for AKU as it has built a plane whilst flying it. 

QTL_net is proud to have been at the forefront of coordinating and 

supporting this effort. Read More… 

https://www.aku.edu/news/pages/News_Details.aspx?nid=NEWS-002261


 

EdTech Lounge: Where Faculty Come To Brew Their Own 

Professional Development! (2 min read)  

At a time when faculty members faced the tremendous task of 

transitioning to online teaching, the EdTech Lounge was conceptualized 

as a virtual space for faculty working remotely and without a platform to 

network with their peers. It has provided AKU faculty members with the 

opportunity to discuss their experiences with teaching through 

technology and till date has already seen 15 insightful and relevant 

sessions which have sparked dialogue on pressing concerns related to 

the effectiveness of teaching and learning with technology. Read 

More… 

https://www.aku.edu/news/Pages/News_Details.aspx?nid=NEWS-002258
https://www.aku.edu/news/Pages/News_Details.aspx?nid=NEWS-002258


 

Online Learning: Opportunity Within A Crisis – Vice Provost QTL, 

Dr. Tashmin Khamis (4 min read)  

“Teaching has never been more scrutinised and in that lies an 

opportunity as we move from the rapid phase of ‘quaranteaching’ to 

more blended approaches to capitalise on the reflective practice and 

thoughtful innovations that faculty are engaged in with students to 

promote effective teaching and an enhanced quality learning experience” 

– Vice Provost QTL, Dr. Tashmin Khamis reflects on the opportunities 

that lie within the crisis of COVID-19 for universities in this editorial. 

Read More… 

 

https://www.aku.edu/news/Pages/News_Details.aspx?nid=NEWS-002206


 

Scholarship of Teaching and Learning (SoTL) Grants Complete 5 

Years Of Supporting Research and Innovation at AKU (3 min read) 

Since 2015, AKU has been offering Scholarship of Teaching and 

Learning (SoTL) Grants to faculty members engaged in innovative 

research projects around the area of improving teaching and learning. 

Till date, 56 applications have been submitted and around USD 60000 

has been disbursed to fund 21 research studies. The impact of the grants 

on the development of SoTL within AKU is reflected in the form of 

research publications in international, national and local journals. The 

Teaching and Learning Team is excited to continue this programme this 

year with the SoTL Grants 2020. Read More… 

 

https://www.aku.edu/news/Pages/News_Details.aspx?nid=NEWS-002263
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